
Norlite, LLC 

April 1, 2017 

Richard Mustico 
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation-Region 4 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
1130 North Westcott Road 
Schenectady, NY 12306 

628 SO. SARATOGA STREET 
PO BOX 684 

COHOES, NY 12047 
PHONE: (518) 235-0401 

FAX: (518) 235-0233 

Re: Noise Control Measures Plan Update-Permit ID 4-0103-00016/00016, Schedule I, Module 1 Section F 

Dear Mr. Mustico: 

In accordance with Schedule 1, Module 1 Section F of the 373 Hazardous Waste Permit, the Norlite, LLC (Norlite) 
has reviewed the Noise Control Measures Study. 

A notice ofno change is being submitted for the Noise Control Measures Study. Norlite will continue to reference the 
Technical Noise Impact Analysis Report AA-2159, April 2009. Each noise complaint received was handled on a case 
per case basis and any resulting corrective actions are documented. 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (518) 235-0401 or email at: 
Prince.knightti1jradebe.com. 

Sincerely, 

Prin~ifiii? --
Laboratory, Environmental & Compliance Manager 

ECC: Michael Cruden - NYS DEC 
Joseph Hadersbeck - NYS DEC 
Darrell Monk - Norlite 
Tita LaGrimas- Tradebe 
Sarah Kowalczyk - Tradebe 


